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Friday 22nd May
Dear parents and carers,

I am writing to you with further information regarding our position on the Government’s proposal to reopen schools to pupils in Year 6 from Monday 1st June.
Earlier this week, Wirral Council issued a statement saying that they do not expect parents or carers to send their children to school from 1st June, and that they do not expect childcare providers or schools to adhere to government guidance in terms of timescales or the suggested year groups if they judge this not to be in the best interest of children.
Therefore, I can confirm that, from 1st June, the school will remain closed to all children except those who are vulnerable and those of key workers. We intend for this to remain the case until the Governing Body and school leaders are satisfied that it is completely safe for Year 6 children to return. We have submitted a School Reopening Plan to the Local Authority, and I will write to you again in the near future when I am able to share further information with you.

If you are a key worker and have not yet informed us that you will need a place for your child from 1st June, please email the school office by Monday 25th May (if possible) at the latest. 
Stay healthy and safe,

Very best wishes,

Conal Holmes
Brackenwood Junior School











